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This overdevelopment is not needed it is corporate greed that will forever have a severe impact on all us local
residents in an age where we are constantly being lectured about “global warming” you cannot be serious about
putting more flights in the overcrowded sky? Even with the new LGN fuel they create more emissions than
needed it is corporate vandalism led by financial globalists who just feel the need to make money, any
government that approves this deserves never to serve the people again. Regards Dean Tormey SG5 3EG
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